

June 7, 2021

Sheena Denney 12590 Yellow Brick Road SE Olalla, WA 98359

Subject: Bench Donation

Dear Sheena,

The City of Gig Harbor would like to thank you for the generous donation of a park bench. The bench was thoughtfully placed in Wilkinson Farm Park up the hill from the pond. This will provide a wonderful opportunity for visitors in the area to rest, enjoy the park and view Gig Harbor's beauty.

Your donation is a great reminder of the generosity and pride that our citizens have in improving this community for generations to come.

Sincerely,

Kit Kuhn Mayor

3510 GRANDVIEW STREET • GIG HARBOR WASHINGTON 98335 • (253) 851-8136 • WWW.CITYOFGIGHARBOR.NET